AES Indiana Prescriptive Rebate 2024 program status FAQ

- What is the status of the AES Indiana Prescriptive Rebate program?

Due to the increased interest in participation and the high volume of rebate
applications submitted, the AES Indiana Prescriptive Rebate program is currently
under pause until further notice for the 2024 calendar year.

- What is the status of my rebate application?

Rebate applications submitted on or before June 10, 2024, are being reviewed
and an outreach specialist will be in contact with all applicants to provide a
status update. For questions regarding your application, please email
prescriptive@aesindianarebates.com.

- Is the program accepting new applications?

All new applications submitted after June 10, 2024, will be put on hold with no
guarantee of payment. Application processing will resume in 2025 for eligible
projects completed in 2025.

- When does AES Indiana expect the Prescriptive Rebate program to resume?

The AES Indiana Prescriptive Rebates program will resume processing applications
beginning in 2025 unless otherwise noted.

- What other programs are available to support my business’ energy efficiency
project?

AES Indiana offers Custom Incentives, Strategic Energy Management, Retro-
commissioning and Small Business Direct Install programs while funding lasts. Visit
aesindiana.com/your-business to learn more about these programs or connect with
an outreach person to better assist you by email at info@aesindianarebates.com.






